
                                                                                                                                       

Music Service INSET KS1 KS2   

Singing in School  
Getting started and making progress 
 

Course Description 

A 3 day course for all school staff to improve singing in their school. The course is led by 
Apollo 5. Apollo5 (part of Voces Cantabiles Music) work in partnership with Music Hubs, 
schools and other educational organisations involving more than 25,000 young people each 
year  

No music reading is necessary and Apollo 5 will be working with children for part of each 
day.  

Course Outcomes 

Each day we will be with 5 members of Apollo who will focus on the following 

• Ways to improve the quality of sound from warm ups to vocal technique 
• Ideas and repertoire for teaching in class 
• Hand-outs for you to follow back in school between sessions 

 

Please be prepared for your school to commit to all 3 days of the course which are as 
follows 

1. February 26th 2016 at St William’s Way Primary School, Williams Loke, 
Norwich, Norfolk NR7 0AJ 

2. March 3rd 2016 Venue to be decided 
3. April 27th 2016 Great Yarmouth  

 

Each day will be from 9:30am – 4:00pm. Tea and coffee will be provided but you will need to 
bring your own lunch and additional food requirements. 

Course Fee:  

Please note that this course is subsidized by the Norfolk Music Education Hub and there will 
be no additional charge to schools  

Apply through S4S system at www.norfolks4s.uk or e mail Maureen.hanke@norfolk.gov.uk 
directly  

In workshops like this you often find that the people running the workshop either have a lot of musical 
talent but have weak skills when interacting with pupils or that they can interact well with the pupils 
but have weak musical skills. This was not the case with Apollo 5, they had it all! Musical ability and 
ability to engage and interact with the pupils very well!  

Stuart Steels, Music Coordinator Hoxton Garden Primary School, Hackney 
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